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LETTER OF SUPPORT 

 

Dear colleagues and students! 

 

The president of the doctoral commission in Economics at the 

University of Manouba expresses its respect to the State University of 

Trade and Economics during difficult time of military invasion in Ukraine 

and shows its support to all academic and students community.  

We are glad to collaborate with the State University of Trade and 

Economics and also with the Department of Journalism and Advertising of 

this university and sending our best wishes for safety life in Ukraine. 

 

 

 

Nadia Abaoub Ouertani 
Professor of Higher Education 
President of the Doctoral Commission in Economics 
Director of the Department of Economics 
Business School of Tunis, University of Manouba 


